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Comments: To whom it may concern. I am writing in regards to the Salter Vegetation project at the Boggy Draw

complex near Dolores, Colorado. 

 

I am a resident of Cortez and was a previous resident of Dolores. I am an avid mountain biker and am concerned

with the effects of the project on the current trail system at Boggy Draw. While I am aware of the beetle kill issue

and the wildfire risk due to the increasing amount of dead trees. While I know there are benefits with the project

my big concern is the impact it will have on hte trail for up to the next 10 years. Many human-powered hours

were spent out there building the 50 plus miles of wonderful single track that exists, and I am concerned about

the Salter project going through and tearing up the single track. Should there be considerations as to how the

single track can remain open and undamaged then I can put my support behind the project to help with the beetle

kill issue and the wildfire mitigation 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chase Wesley


